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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Dear Commissioners, 

Please stop FirstEnergy's bailout request, case number 14-1297-EL-SSO. 

Please deny the utility rate increase, and locl<ing consumers into buying power 
from Ohio's oldest and dirtiest coal plants. Reducing toxic pollution and saving 
money on my electric bill are both important to me. 

1 care about this issue because I want to breathe clean air. A bailout of old, 
polluting technology only benefits utility shareholders, not citizens. A bailout will 
only delay the inevitable investment in efficiency and renewable energy, which 
we really need! 

Sincerely, 

Delia Reams 
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Jason and Dr. Amy Roberts 

30 Josie Ln. 

Oxford, OH 45056 

October 7. 2015 

Members of The Public UtiPities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215 

Dear Members of The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio: 

Per case number: 14-1297-EL-SSO. 

As a former employee of The Babcock & Wilcox Company in Barberton, OH, I am very well aware of the 

intricacies and costs of manufacturing and maintaining equipment for the power generation industry. It is the 

responsibiJity of First Energy, as a business, however, to effectively and optimally generate power for its 

customers, which includes incurring and planning for the costs to maintain or effectively decommission 

outdated facilities. My wife and I urge you to push for the denial of the rate increase locking customers into 

buying power from Obion's oldest and inefficient coal plants, which effectively delays the onus First Energy, 

and all power companies have of finding "better ways" to generate power yet again. 

Sincerely, 

Jason and Dr. Amy Roberts 



421 Emerald Woods Drive 
Oxford, Ohio 45056 

8 October 2015 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

RE: Rate Increases Requested by Duke Energy 

To the Commission: 

I am both a tax paying citizen of the State of Ohio and a rate paying customer of 
Duke Energy. As both citizen and customer, I write to ask you to use the influence 
and powers of your office to deny the rate increase requested by Duke Energy. My 
reason is simple: Duke needs to phase out its inefficient coal plant(s) as soon as 
possible. The increase being requested will only delay the inevitable and much 
needed modernization of their energy generating capacity. For the benefit of 
present and future Ohioans, let us not take the easy way out and grant this increase. 

With be^t^egards, 

Warren L. Mason 


